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Monday 19th September 2022 

Dear Parents / Carers, 
 

As per guidance from the DFE for schools, The Mead will be closed on Monday 19th 
September for the funeral of Queen Elizabeth II. 

 

Children attending Chess club which was due to start on Monday 19th September, will receive an 
extra lesson at the end of this term. The last Chess club of this term will now end on Monday 12th 
December 2022. 

 

Nursery families who pay for the additional 15 hours each week (on top of the universal 15 hours 
funding) will receive a credit for one day (Monday 19th September) when paying for next half terms 
fees. 

 

Kind regards, 
 

The Mead School Office Team 
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